
 

SouthEastern Arizona Governments Organization 

Request for Proposals 

 Public Notice 

The SouthEastern Arizona Governments Organization (SEAGO) hereby 

invites qualified persons/firms to submit Proposals to provide 

consulting services to assist SEAGO in the continued development and 

delivery of our FTA Section 5310 Training Program.  Contracts let 

pursuant to this Request for Proposals (RFP) shall be for the period 

April 15, 2018 through September 30, 2018.  SEAGO will not be 

conducting a pre-proposal conference.  SEALED proposals must be 

received at the SEAGO Main Office, located at 1403 W. Highway 92, 

Bisbee, AZ 85603 no later than 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, April 10, 2018.  To 

receive a copy of the official RFP, including all associated documents 

and details, interested parties should call (520) 432-5301 Ext. 209 or e-

mail cdvertrees@seago.org . A copy of the RFP can also be downloaded 

from the SEAGO Public Notice web page at: 

http://www.seago.org/notice_rfp.html. 
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